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Executive Directors agreed with the thrust of the staff appraisal. They expressed 

sympathy for the loss of life and economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Directors commended the authorities for the timely measures to sustain public health, protect 
the vulnerable and cushion the impact of the pandemic on employment. They noted that the 
recovery to pre-pandemic levels will likely take years and downside risks loom large, 
reflecting the uncertain evolution of the pandemic and The Bahamas’ vulnerability to natural 
disasters. 

 
Directors agreed that the near-term priority is to save lives and livelihoods and 

postponing the achievement of the public debt target by another two years in response to the 
pandemic is appropriate. However, putting debt on a clear downward path over the 
medium-term and rebuilding buffers will require significant fiscal effort. Directors called for 
tax policy and administration reforms and expenditure prioritization to ensure a robust and 
equitable consolidation once the pandemic abates. 

 
Directors welcomed the central bank’s focus on reserve adequacy. They emphasized 

that the COVID-19 related capital flow management measures are appropriate for now but 
should be phased out when the pandemic recedes. They recommended the establishment of 
an asset registry and real estate price index to reduce information asymmetries, which would 
also support financial inclusion. Directors supported the nation-wide introduction of the 
central bank digital currency. They stressed, however, that there are significant risks to 
financial intermediation, integrity, and cybersecurity that require careful monitoring. 

 
Directors observed that the banking sector remains vulnerable to pandemic-induced 

risks. They urged the central bank to ask banks for regular loan portfolio reviews and risk 
assessments. They also noted the importance of further developing macroprudential tools and 
strengthening interagency coordination.  

 
Directors welcomed The Bahamas’ successful exit from the Financial Action Task 

Force list of jurisdictions under enhanced monitoring, but emphasized the criticality of 
continuous and effective AML/CFT implementation.  

 
Directors underlined that The Bahamas faces long-standing structural impediments 

and vulnerability to natural disasters. They recommended modernizing the business climate, 
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rationalizing SOEs, and reducing labor market frictions. Directors called for gradually 
restoring the disaster relief fund, which was depleted following Hurricane Dorian, while 
improving the targeting of social programs.  

 
It is expected that the next Article IV consultation with The Bahamas will be held on 

the standard 12-month cycle. 


